Post Office Box 581
Durham, North Carolina

April 25, 1959

Dear YMr., D. W, Newson ’

As one looks over the growth of Durham County and the
progress that has been made in the past several years, we
feel that it is wise to take note and to give honor to the
governing bodies of Durham County for the splendid scrvice
that has been rendered to the County through the wisoc leader-
ship of these bodies. We appreciate the fine relationship
that has existed and we want to show our appreciation to the
Board of County Commissioners, Board of Education, Eﬁard of
Hoalth, Board of Welfare and other agencies and friends for
our many accomplishments .

Therefore, the Durham County Agricultural Advisory Board
is inviting you to a Barbecue Dinner, Tuesday, May 2nd, at
5:45 P.M., in the Apricultural Building at Little River High
Sehool on the Roxboro Road.

I am,

Yours truly,

« N M‘[ﬂ——;-—%f{
John Holloway, Chairman
T. A, Hamme, Negro County Agent
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